
Dear Senators. 
 
I have been very distressed to witness the dialogue happening between Australia and 
the USA about a fair trade agreement. 
 
I'm afraid that I have a very busy week but would like to make a brief comment that I 
do not think that this is in Australia's interest and would  
recommend that the committee find that the Senate should not allow 
legislation regarding the Fair Trade Agreement to be passed. 
  
Yours truly 
  
  
Jessica Morrison 
 




